

September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

SUA Open Evening

As you will be aware, our Open Evening for prospective students takes place on Monday 25th September from 6.00 to 8.30pm. This is an incredibly important evening for the academy as we promote all we do here for our students, your children, and open our doors to the local community. We are delighted that almost 100 students will be supporting us on the evening.

As with previous years, the academy will close to students slightly earlier to allow us to prepare the academy for the evening's events. **Students will depart at 2pm** after lunch. A full lunch service will still be provided on the day. If your child uses the academy coach, this will depart the academy at 2.00pm.

Teaching and Learning afternoon

Furthermore, we would like to remind you that **Monday 2nd October** is the first of our Teaching and Learning events and on this day, **students will depart at 12.25pm**. Again, academy transport will be departing at an earlier time to accommodate this (12.35pm). Hot food will be provided during breaktime so that any students in receipt of free school meals may have a hot meal.

Official SUA parents Facebook page

If you have not yet signed up to our official SUA parents Facebook page, please scan the QR code below. This will take you to a link where you will be asked a few questions regarding the use of page and you will be able to access up to date information regarding the academy.

We understand that early departure times for students will cause some families inconvenience, and we appreciate your continued support. If you have any questions or queries regarding the above, please contact us on info@suacademy.co.uk or by calling 01543 224700.

Kind regards,

Mr Washbourne Assistant Principal

Alachba.









